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Message:

Dear Members of the House Select Committee,

As a concerned constituent and proud resident of Texas, I am writing to let you know that I am
strongly opposed to the redistricting plan being advanced by Governor Greg Abbott in
coordination with national leadership. This plan, which seeks to create five additional
Republican districts through blatant gerrymandering, is both unconstitutional and deeply
harmful

to the principles of fair representation.

This calculated effort to manipulate district boundaries for political gain undermines the
integrity

of our electoral process and erodes public trust in our democratic institutions. Redistricting
must

be rooted in accurate population data, conducted transparently, and shaped by public input,
not

crafted behind closed doors to entrench political power and marginalize communities like mine.
If implemented, this plan will:

* Dilute the voting strength of communities of color.

* Disenfranchise urban and diverse constituencies.

* Undermine the credibility of our democratic process, and

* Invite costly legal challenges and potential federal intervention.

As an elected official entrusted with representing the people of Texas, I urge you to reject
this

proposal. Stand for fair maps, uphold voter equity, and support a transparent redistricting
process

that respects the Voting Rights Act and reflects the true diversity of our state.

Texas belongs to all of us, not just those in power. I would appreciate it if you publicly
state your

position on this matter. I, along with many others in your district, am paying close attention
and

will remember your stance when casting my vote in the upcoming election.

Thank you for your time and your service to the people of Texas





